
SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

Notice of Completion of 2018/19 Audit 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to section 16 of The Accounts and Audit 
(England) Regulations 2015 that the audit of Shropshire Council’s accounts for 
the year ended 31 March 2019 has been completed.   
 
Any interested local government elector may view a copy of the statements on 
the Shropshire Council website, www.shropshire.gov.uk/council-budgets-and-
spending/statement-of-accounts. Alternatively, copies of the accounts may be 
inspected by appointment, by writing to the Director of Finance, Governance & 
Assurance at Shirehall, Abbey Foregate, Shrewsbury, SY2 6ND.  This right is 
conferred on local government electors by Section 25 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014. 
 

James Walton 
Director of Finance, Governance & Assurance 
Shropshire Council 


